
Rocks & Rails Display Cases 

 

Dear FMC members, 

Rocks & Rails, our annual club show, is less than two weeks away.  One of the 
highlights of our show each year are display cases where club members 
showcase their rocks, minerals, fossils, and lapidary work.  The display cases 
are from the Denver Show and feature a glass front, overhead lighting, and are 
secured.  The display cases will be set up for you.  All you need to do is bring 
your specimens, labels, and liners on Thursday, December 12, and fill your 
case.  Plan to take down your case on Sunday at 5 pm. 

Club members of all ages are encouraged to put together a display case.  To 
reserve a display case, please contact me at gertenbach1@gmail.com. 

Dennis Gertenbach 
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